
 
 
Good afternoon NHERI GSC! 
  
Our June meeting was a virtual social event. We had a wonderful time getting to have some fun 
with those in attendance! During this meeting we went over the revisions to the Constitution and 
voting procedures for acceptance. You should have received a Qualtrics survey to place your vote 
as a member of NHERI GSC. 
  
As a reminder we will not be having a July General Body meeting. Therefore, the next meeting will 
be August 15th at 11:00AM CST. 
  
I look forward to starting the new semester off with you all! 
  
Thanks, 
  

Jordan Nakayama | Civil and Environmental Engineering 
Graduate Research Assistant 
AU | Auburn University 
(205) 639-9416 | jon0003@auburn.edu 
 
Attendance: 

Robin Nelson 

Saman Dolati (Seyed Saman Khedmatgozar Dolati) 

Saman Dolati (Saman Khedmatgozar) 

Soolmaz khoshkalam (skhoshkalam) 

Avipriyo Chakraborty 

Soolmaz khoshkalam 

Amin Enderami (he| him| his) 

Jordan Nakayama 

Olaniyi Afolayan 

Tay Heath 

Kayode Adeniji 

Natalie Coleman 

Jenny Russell 
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Nurullah 

Erika Rivera 

Jordan 

Maria Porada 

Charlie ZHANG 

Rajendra Gautam 

Peter 

Daniel Yahya SF 
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